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Hovember 16, 1053
The President l
The White "ouse

Dear Ifr. President:

You may recall that on August 13, 1953, in acknowledging your letter of

August 6, we assured you that we would plece continuing strong emphasis

upon the importance of reduction of our expenditures. One of the expres-—

sions of this emphasis is a critical review of all phases of our operations, r
looking to the fullest acconplishment of the purposes stated in your letter. .
Our confidence in the efficacy of this review has been reinforced by the

results to this time, It comprises, of course, many individual studies of

a great variety of protlems. One such study, concerning the utilization of

our plutoniuwa fabrication facilities, has led to a particularly gratifying

result, of which we thought you would lilke to learn.

Plutoniuwn fabrication facilities are now in operation at our Rocky Flats

installation in Colorado, and at Hanford, and a third facility is nearing [
completion at Savannah River. This situation reflects the principle we

have followed of making each plutoniun production site (Hanford and Savan-
nah River) capable of fabriceting plutonium of its own production, and pro-
viding some excess capacity for such refabrication of stockpiled conponents
as might become necessary under emnergency conditions. Under previous plans,
non-erergency fabrication requirenents were to have been distributed among
the three sites. CQur study has shown, however, thect it will be possible so
to increase the production rates of the Hanford and Rocky Flats fabrication
units, as to enable those two sites to meet all non~energency requirenents,
without the necessity of activating the Savannah River unit. liecordingly,

we now plan to meintain the Savannah River unit in ewergency standby fol-
lowing a dumny run to prove operability of its equipment. Ve feel that this
change involves no signifieant restriction of the flexibility of operstion
which might be required under emergency conditions, end from it we anticipate
savings of approximately one-half million dollars in Fiscel Year 1955, and
about one million dollars annually thereafter.
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?e shal% of course continue similar efforts in the spirit of your letter of
\ugust 6,
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i ‘ Lewis L. Strauss
AF'GATION CANCFLLER Chairman .
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